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Dear Cumberland Council,

I am writing to express my strong opposition to the proposed development outlined in DA2023/0130, specifically
the construction of an organic waste transfer plant. As a concerned resident residing a mere 200 meters away from
the proposed transfer plant, | implore you to give careful consideration to the following critical concerns, particularly
regarding the potential impact on my daily travel:

The close proximity of the proposed development to my residence raises significant concerns about the disruption it
will inevitably cause to my daily commute. With a distance of just 200 meters, the anticipated increase in traffic,
particularly from heavy trucks associated with the organic waste transfer plant, will greatly impede my travel
experience and significantly delay my daily routine.

Furthermore, the expected congestion resulting from the proposed development is not only inconvenient but also
poses safety risks to all nearby residents. The strain it will place on local infrastructure and the potential gridlocks on
nearby roads, including those | heavily rely on for my daily travel, are alarming considerations that should not be
overlooked.

Given these pressing concerns, | earnestly implore you to reconsider approving DA2023/0130. It is of utmost
importance to prioritize the well-being, safety, and quality of life of the affected community, including residents like
myself who will bear the immediate impact of this proposed development. A comprehensive assessment that
thoroughly evaluates the potential disruption to my daily travel and implements appropriate mitigation measures is
of paramount importance.

Thank you for your immediate attention to this urgent matter. | trust that you will diligently evaluate the
implications of the proposed development and make decisions in the best interest of our community. It is essential
to consider the concerns raised by concerned residents like myself, particularly the potential impact on my daily
travel due to the proximity of the organic waste tr
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